

Trust Newsletter November 2021

Welcome to the November Trust Newsletter which includes University of Wolverhampton and Faculty information that might be of interest to you. We hope you find it helpful and informative.

CPD Update

Following an organisation review Alison Kimberley is no longer in the role of FEHW Partnerships Administrator - CPD.

For future support with enquiries please use the contact information below for standalone modules and short courses:

- Admissions queries e.g. those relating to an offer or application, log a Helpdesk Call via e:Vision and a member of the Admissions Team will respond
- Module Registration enquiries (e.g. modules not showing on Canvas)

fehwstudentrecords@wlv.ac.uk.

Please remember to include the 7 digit student number.

Support with enrolment:

https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/new-students/new-starters/enrol-online/

Signposts for Induction and Enrolment:

https://www.wlv.ac.uk/schools-and-institutes/faculty-of-education-health-and-wellbeing/stand-alone-module-induction-and-enrolment-useful-information/

 Queries relating to e:Vision. Please either raise a helpdesk call or email evisionsupport@wlv.ac.uk.

Please remember to include your 7 digit student number.

v300enquiries@wlv.ac.uk for V300

CPD Navigators

The role of the <u>Institute of Health CPD Navigator</u> is to offer advice and support for individuals, employers and commissioners who are interested in our educational provision for those employed in the health and social care environment. We offer a coordinated framework of accredited courses and modules as well as a range of non-accredited CPD for both qualified and unqualified individuals.

Please send us an email and we can help you to develop your potential - CPDNavigator@wlv.ac.uk

For Advanced Clinical Practice (ACP) enquiries specifically please email: ACPenquiries@wlv.ac.uk

Academic Advice Sessions

We understand that the higher education credit system can be difficult to navigate between different institutions; it can be difficult to keep track of credits and understand when and how they can be counted towards studies and awards. In order to help you with this, we provide an opportunity for those who are wishing to apply for a course within Institute of Health and our standalone module students who would like some advice help and guidance.

Click here for further information and to book an academic advice session.

Open Days

The date for the next Postgraduate open day is 24 November 2021.

Coronavirus

To keep up to date with the latest Covid-19 guidance please visit our dedicated Covid-19 web pages for information on how to stay safe and help protect our University community during the pandemic.

Find out more

News Stories

Click on our <u>Latest News Stories</u> to find out what's happening at University of Wolverhampton

University of Wolverhampton
Faculty of Education Health and Wellbeing
Gorway Road
Walsall
WS1 3BD

© 2017 University of Wolverhampton